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Item 5:- Call-in of Executive decision from the meeting of the 

Executive on Monday, 16th January 2006 (deferred from the 
meeting of the Forward Plan Select Committee on 30/01/06) 

 
 
Specified reasons for the call-in of the decision taken by the Executive on the 
following item:- 
 
Review of Cemetery Service 
 
1. A service such as cemeteries needs very careful and sympathetic 

treatment with consultation with bereaved relatives of the deceased. 
2. Any proposal for change must be made the subject of full consultation. 
3. The review does not appear to have taken the needs of the bereaved 

or their views into account. 
4. We are unclear how the proposed steps properly reflect, develop and 

deliver the burial needs of all our diverse communities in Brent. 


